
Thanks for the update, 
I am sure businesses in the 300 block are happy that they can get back to business as usual,
there are less businesses in the 400 block but we also feel for them. IT'S LOOKING GOOD!
Maybe we should have a block party once the project is concluded.

Have a great weekend!

On Fri, May 24, 2024 at 4:02 PM Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net> wrote:

This is your Friday afternoon update for the 200\400 block of N Washington streetscape
project.

 

Current work for the past week:

·         All brick pavers have been installed and sanding and levelling will begin next week

·         Finished saw cutting of the asphalt on the 400 block to prepare for removal of the curb and
gutter

·         Completed asphalt patching along new curb and gutter on the 300 block

 

Look ahead next week:

·         Sanding and levelling of the brick pavers installed in the 300 block

·         Starting concrete caulking on the 300 block

·         Mobilization to the 400 block to begin later in the week to begin demolition

 

The 400 block will be closed once mobilization starts following the same time and procedures
as the 300 block.  A detour plan for the 400 block will be published on the City Facebook page
and signage will be installed along 80 to direct all visitors and travelers to the 300 block.

 

As always if there are concerns or questions you may have please contact me via email or by
phone.  Enjoy your Memorial Day weekend.

 

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities

City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

mailto:Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net


Marshall, TX  75671

 

This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary,
privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute as
attorney work product. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, notify us immediately by telephone and (i) destroy
this message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is an electronic
communication. Thank you.


